
Dear Oregon Promise,  
 
 
My daughter,  Cassidy Johnson,  has recently re-applied  for your grant. We are grateful 
for your generosity of money/support last year.  
 
Cassidy is a smart young lady with a bright future. As of now, she plans on plowing 
through her education at RCC during the summer months and continuing school until 
she earns her Associate of Arts Oregon Transfer Degree. From there she plans on 
attending Western Oregon University to get a degree in business! 
 
Unfortunately, she did not qualify for Financial Aid next year. I am not sure why, as we 
are not making any more money this year. My husband and I both work and have 
always provided for our 3 daughters (who are 12,18 & 21 years old). Even though there 
isn't a lot left over after bills are paid, we are always thankful for being able to provide 
for what we do have.  
 
We would love for you to consider Cassidy as a recipient of an Oregon Promise grant 
for the upcoming year. Cassidy is a great student who studies hard and is truly 
enthusiastic about college.  
 
Thank You for your consideration!  
 
Pam Johnson 

 


